
  

Date: February 13, 2024 

• Girls who sell 14+ donations through 

Digital Cookie ON February 14th will 

earn the Share the Love with Our 

Military Patch! 

 
• Troop Direct Shipped Links will 

show up on the Cookie Finder this 

weekend. So, get your link set up if 

you haven’t already! 

• Needing cookies? Check out the 

Cookie Exchange tab in eBudde to 

see what surrounding troops have to 

offer.  

 

• February 14th: Share the Love with the 

Military Donation Patch Promo 

• February 16th: Troop Links Go Live on 

the Cookie Finder 

• February 16th-18th: National Girl Scout 

Cookie Weekend 

• February 18th by 11:59pm: Cupboard 

orders due in eBudde for the following 

week 

• February 25th: DOC Girl Delivery Ends 



 

• Booth Sales Patch: For girls to earn 

this patch, credit must be given out 

through booth(s) in eBudde. 

 
 

• STL Zoo 600 Package Reward: Girl 

Scouts can bring up to 3 family 

members with them on May 11th. All 

four will be provided an adventure 

pass (which gives access to certain 

things at the zoo that need to be paid 

for: train, carousel, sea lion show, 

stingrays, etc). We also plan on 

providing lunch and have other 

activities planned by our program 

department for the day of.  

 

 

• Don’t forget if you are an opt out 

troop, you will still need to allocate 

out cookies to your girls through the 

girl order tab in eBudde.  

o Opt out troops are now eligible 

for the 5 patches offered on the 

order card and the troop final 

PGA reward. 

• With 26 days left in our program, 

please go into the girl order tab in 

eBudde and make sure girls have the 

appropriate package credit.  

• Reminder: Girl Delivery orders show 

up only as a payment. Package credit 

still needs to be given for those 

orders. 

 

 


